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My concerns regarding proposed changes in electoral boundaries are as follows:

- In Wexford four electaral area have historically worked very effectively.
- Any changes to boundaries would gravely impact the electorate and the significance to the

Municipal districts.

- It would reduce the number if elected representatives in the areas and a huge increase in the work
load of already overworked Councillors.

- Changes would have a detrimental impact on Independent Councillors insofar as they would be
moving into new areas or districts with the support of a party and party colleagues.

In Wexford the present system is acceptable and effective and if it's not broken why fix it. |
understand that some areas require changes but not Wexford. Therefore | urge that no boundary
changes be made to the Wexford districts.

Regards

Clir Mary Farrell
Gorey Municipal District.



